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Heads Up 
 
FILM NIGHTS: 
EY & KS1: Monday 3 
February 
KS2: Tuesday 4 
February 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Thought of the Week 
  
“Let us remember: one book, 
one pen, one child, and one 
teacher can change the world” 
 
Malala Yousafzai 

 

WE ARE A PEANUT and NUT AWARE SCHOOL. 

Nuts and peanuts or any products containing nuts or peanuts are NOT allowed in 
our school.      

 
We are Truthful 

Dear children, let us not love with words or speech, but with actions and in truth 

1 John 3:18 

Our Christian Value of the Half Term is Perseverance 

 

 

 
 

 

Cake Sale 

It is the return of our fabulous Cake Sales starting today with our Eagle 

Owls Cake Sale. There were many delicious looking cakes, buns and 

biscuits, which we hope you enjoyed on your journey home. We really 

appreciate your support from these Bake Sales.  The next one will be Snowy 

Owls Cake sale at the end of February. 

    
Wellbeing Week …. starting Monday 3rd February! 

Next week, there will be a Positive Post box in the foyer with slips of paper 

and pencils. We encourage everyone (teachers, parents, carers, 

grandparents, children, staff) to write a positive shout out for someone in 

school. It could be the kitchen staff who are flexible with a tricky diet, a TA 

who has built confidence in a child, a reassuring teacher, a child who goes 

above and beyond to be a lovely friend, a group of children who are 

especially helpful at keeping a classroom tidy! These will be published in our 

Happy Hambleton Newsletter. 

 

Please note there will NOT be a Wise Owl Assembly on Friday 7 February as 

we have a special workshop taking place in school, the “Wellbeing, 

Movement and Drama Workshop” to end our Wellbeing Week. 

 

 



 
 

 

Well done to our Cross Coutry runners! 

A HUGE WELL DONE to the 18 children from Key Stage 2 who represented 

Hambleton at last week’s cross country ‘Finals’ competition. The children 

battled across and over the muddy fields in the wind and the rain to the 

finish line against competitors from many other schools. They made us so 

proud! The children showed support and compassion towards each other, 

and real determination and resilience to finish the long course. Well done to 

you all! 

  

 



 
 

 

 

FOHS Movie Nights 

Our FOHS Movie Nights take place next week and the children are very 

excited. 

Monday 3 February 3.15 – 4.30:  Little Owls and there will be popcorn and 

juice available while they watch their film.  Please collect your children from 

the classroom door. 

Monday 3 February 3.15 – 4.45:  Elf and Barn Owls 

Tuesday 4 February 3.15 – 5.00:  Tawny Owls, Hawk Owls, Snowy Owls and 

Eagle Owls 

There will be a Tuck Shop available for the children of KS1 and KS2 so 

please remember to send a small amount of cash with your child(ren) on 

Monday in a named purse or named coin bag. Popcorn and juice will be 

given to all the children as part of their entry fee.  Please collect your 

children from their classroom door. 

All movie night places should have been paid for using ParentPay. 

 

Thank you 

A huge thank you to everyone who donated to The Children’s Society 

Candle Boxes as we raised a fantastic amount of £339. 

 

Theatre Production 

A local theatre group are putting on a performance of Joseph and The 

Amazing Technicoloured Dreamcoat during the February half term.  

Tickets are on sale now via  https://wegottickets.com/Willoughbyjrplayers 

The cast is all made up of local children, and a number of Hambleton 

Primary School children are having their debuts in this 

year's production. We wish all our performers the best of luck and enjoy the 

show.  Break a leg!!! 

 

A message from our ‘Hambleton Young Leaders’ - The Climate 

Change Poster Competition  

For our Young Leaders Award, we are holding a Climate Change Poster 

Competition. We talked to all of the children about this last week in 

Collective Worship. Your children have two weeks to make it and hand it in 

to their class teacher. We advise that your poster must contain: 

 

- At least three facts 

- Artwork 

- How climate change makes you feel 

Entries should be on A4 or A3 paper and be with the child’s name and class. 

We will pick winners for KS1 & KS2.  The closing date is Friday 14th 

February. 

 

Term Dates for 2025/26 

Please find attached a list of the Term Dates for 2025/26.  A copy of this 

will be uploaded to our webpage too for your future convenience. 

 

 

https://wegottickets.com/Willoughbyjrplayers


 

Wise Owls Awards 

Congratulations to all the Wise Owl Winners for the last 2 weeks:   

 
Friday 24 January Friday 31 January 

Little Owls: Charlotte & 

Reuben 

Little Owls: Jacob & 

Joseph 

Elf Owls: Casper & 

Willow 

Elf Owls: Louie & Oliver 

Barn Owls: Ilinca Barn Owls: Oliver & 

Harry 

Tawny Owls: Indie Tawny Owls: Connie & 

Esmai 

Hawk Owls: Tom Hawk Owls: Wills 

Snowy Owls: Reid Snowy Owls: Lily 

Eagle Owls: Elliott R & 

Matty 

Eagle Owls: Ewan & 

James 

 

Contact Details                                                                                            

Please may we ask that all parents update the office with any change of 

contact details to assist us in keeping our school records up to date in case 

we need to contact you in an emergency.  

 


